
The Aysanew Kassa Trust
invites you to join us on the

Buxton Walks
on Sunday 12 September 2021

Enjoy the wonders of the Peak District and countryside 
around Buxton and help the Aysanew Kassa Trust raise 

funds for children’s education in Azezo, Ethiopia. 

There are several options catering for all levels of stamina:
1. A 15km walk for the more physically able (10:00 start)
2. A 8-10km for those wanting a Sunday challenge (10:00 start) 
3. A 5km leisurely route (10:30 start)
4. A 2 hour guided walking tour of Buxton’s sights (11:00 start)
5. A 2 hour cycle tour on pre-booked electric bikes (limited 

numbers)

Each walk/tour will have a group leader who will ensure that you
all get to your destination—maybe passing a watering hole along
the way!

The starting and finishing points for each one will be
3 Moorcroft, Lismore Road, Buxton SK17 9GA

where a glass of fizz/tea/coffee and cake will await you when
you finish.

Our goal is to raise £10,000 to help the children of Azezo
Donate at https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/akt-buxton-walk

www.aysanew.org

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/akt-buxton-walk


Name/s:

Address:

Phone number:

Emergency contact number:

Which walk/cycle option:  1        2        3        4        5

Closing date for entries 4 September 2021
Email: tessagough@aol.com or jean397@btinternet.com

The Aysanew Kassa Trust was set up in 2000 to support the young 
people of Azezo, Ethiopia, in their education.  We sponsor some of 

the poorest students in the region through school and university; 
and work with local schools and government institutions to improve 
the facilities they offer, helping the children of Azezo achieve their 
potential.  We also support St Raphel’s Residential School for Blind 
and Partially Sighted Children, run by the Daughters of Sant’Anna, 

improving access to education for blind children in the area.

Covid-19 has hit our students and beneficiaries hard, as schools 
were shut and exams postponed.  The Daughters of Sant’Anna

have had the additional financial burden of looking after an extra 
year’s worth of students—those whose university start was 

delayed—as well as keeping the children safe from covid and 
helping them to study remotely.

We are raising funds to support the greater number of students we 
will be sponsoring next year; as well as to assist St Raphel’s

Residential School for Blind and Partially Sighted Children in their 
important work. 

Thank you for your help.  You can find out more about us at 
www.aysanew.org

Donate at https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/akt-buxton-walk

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/akt-buxton-walk

